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November 

2018  

Message from Mrs Boxall and Mr Norris              

 

We hope you all had a good half term, enjoying the rest before the build up to Christmas!  

Thank you to all those parents who have attended parent consultation meetings this week, we 
ˇˎˏ˄ ˘ˎ˔ ˅ˎ˔ˍ˃ ˓ˇ˄ˌ ˔˒˄˅˔ˋ ˀˍ˃ ˇˀ˕˄ ˀ ˂ˋ˄ˀˑ˄ˑ ˔ˍ˃˄ˑ˒˓ˀˍ˃ˈˍˆ ˎ˅ ˘ˎ˔ˑ ˂ˇˈˋ˃˨˒ ˏˑˎˆˑ˄˒˒ ˁˎ˓ˇ ˀ˂ˀ͠
demically socially and emotionally. We do have an open door policy, so if you have any further 
queries, class teachers are happy to speak with you through a pre-arranged appointment. 

All of the children in KS2 attended a World War 1 workshop on Thursday at Burnsall school; it 
was great to see so many of them dressed up. Thank you for helping with this. The workshops 
included an art workshop, whereby they made silhouette soldiers; a rationing and baking work-
shop; an opportunity to re-enact the life of a soldier- including drills etc and a code breaking 
˖ˎˑˊ˒ˇˎˏ͟ ˁ˔˓ ˓ˇ˄ ˇˈˆˇˋˈˆˇ˓ ˅ˎˑ ˌˀˍ˘ ˖ˀ˒ ˓ˇ˄ ˧˒˖ˈˍˆ ˃ˀˍ˂ˈˍˆ˨͡  

Today, saw the Federation schools, join with Boyle and Petyt and Threshfield Schools for a ser-
vice of Remembrance. Children read poems, stories and led prayers, written by themselves. The 
art work which the children did earlier in the term was displayed in Church, it was amazing. The 
ʳˑ˃˄ˑ ˎ˅ ʷ˄ˑ˕ˈ˂˄ ˈ˓˒˄ˋ˅ ˈ˒ ˀ ˕ˀˋ˔ˀˁˋ˄ ˨ˊ˄˄ˏ-˒ˀˊ˄˨͟ ˖ˇˈ˂ˇ ˂ˀˍ ˁ˄ ˊ˄ˏ˓ ˀˍ˃ ˓ˑ˄ˀ˒˔ˑ˄˃ ˈˍ ˘˄ˀˑ˒ ˓ˎ 
come.  

Woosh Club has started this term, it will run on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday evenings. It is not 
too late to sign up to this after school provision, please contact a member of the admin team for 
more details. In the lead up to Christmas, if parents would like their children to attend on a one- 
off basis, this too is possible, but must be booked in advance.  

Please keep an eye on the calendar dates for each of the schools, it is already jammed-packed 
with a whole host of events. 

Donõt forget: 
Sunday memorial service at Kettlewell war memorial this SundayΎStarts at 3 pm If your child 
can come along we would appreciate it. 

Blue bags collected on Monday morning next week. 

Next Friday we will be fund raising for Children in Need.  Our theme (picked by school council) 
is Crazy colours, so anything goes just go mad with colours!! 

Bring and Buy Sale in aid of Children in NeedΎNext  Friday 16th November from 2.15 p.m. We 
still need more items to sell, thank you to everyone who has sent items in so far. 

 



 
 

12.11.18ΎBlue Bags collected am. 
15.11.18ΎY1 & 2 to Burnsall for the day .  All reception pupils to work at  
Kettlewell on Woodland project.  Y1&Y2 will be provided with pack lunch by 
school 
16.11.18ΎComic Relief Day in schoolΎCrazy colour dayΎBring and Buy 
saleΎorganised by school council.  NB This will replace good work assem-
bly.  From 2.15 pm everyone welcome. 
19.11.18 Influenzas programme 9.30 am for pupils who have registered 
19.11.18 Year 1ΎHearing tests 
1.12.18 -Kettlewell village Christmas Party from 7 pm KVH 
2.12.18 -Kettlewell school Christmas FairΎAfternoon time 3.30-5 p.m. 
5.12.18 -Federation Big Sing rehearsals all day at Grassington all day 
6.12.18ΎPanto am  
10.12.18 -Federation Big Sing performances x 2 one afternoon 2 pm one 
evening 5.45 pm 
14.12.18ΎRewind to Christmas Y5 to join cluster schools for the morning 
20.12.18ΎChristmas Lunch and then party games at Kettlewell Village Hall 

Message from Class Two 

This week Class 2 took part in two 
extracurricular activities to help mark 
the century of the end of the Great 
War and to give the children a better 
understanding of the conflict and an 
appreciation of the sacrifice involved.  

On Wednesday, Mrs Thornton very 
kindly provided the children with the 
resources and instruction required for 
each child to make a poppy, which will 
be an important part of Kettlewell Vil-
ˋˀˆ˄˨˒ ˂ˎˌˌ˄ˌˎˑˀ˓ˈˎˍ ˎˍ ʶ˄ˌ˄ˌ͠
brance Sunday. Some of the older children learnt how to use a needle and thread to make theirs.  

On Thursday Class 2 went to Burnsall for a World War 1 day with KS2 children from across the Federation. The 
teachers led workshops where the children tried their hand at code breaking, created art projects based on the 
conflict and cooked the sort of biscuits soldiers ate at the Front.  A company of professional actors introduced 
the children to songs and dances from the period and the children practised marching on a parade ground. The 
day was a resounding success  

and all the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves.  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjTza2phPjMAhWKBsAKHQfXAtsQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk%2Fdiary-dates%2F&bvm=bv.122676328,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNGoYp6RJE-jVvdLspoKRvu5


News from Class One 
DǊŜŀǘ ŜȄŎƛǘŜƳŜƴǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŀǊǊƛǾŀƭ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƴŜǿ ƳǳŘ ƪƛǘŎƘŜƴΗΗ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜ 
ƻǳǊ ƴŜǿ ŦŀŎƛƭƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ƘŀŘ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŦǳƴΦ 

 

¸ŜǎǘŜǊŘŀȅ .ǳǊƴǎŀƭƭ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƻƴŜ ŎŀƳŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΦ ²Ŝ ǎǇŜƴǘ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ŘƻƛƴƎ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ 
ōŀǎŜŘ ƻƴ Ψ{ǝŎƪ ƳŀƴΩ ōȅ Wǳƭƛŀ 5ƻƴŀƭŘǎƻƴΦ 

²Ŝ ǳǎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ōŜŜōƻǘǎ ǘƻ ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ǘƻ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŀŎŜǎ ǘƘŜ ǎǝŎƪ Ƴŀƴ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘΣ ǿŜ ǿǊƻǘŜ ǇƻǎǘŎŀǊŘǎ ǇǊŜǘŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ 
ōŜ ǘƘŜ ǎǝŎƪ Ƴŀƴ ǘƘŜƴ ǿŜ ǳǎŜŘ ƻǳǊ ƻǳǘŘƻƻǊ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ƻǳǊ ǾŜǊȅ ƻǿƴ ǎǝŎƪ ƳŜƴΦ 

 

²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ŘŀȅΣ ŜǾŜƴ ǘƘŜ Ǌŀƛƴ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ǎǇƻƛƭ ƻǳǊ ŦǳƴΦ ¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŦǊƻƳ .ǳǊƴǎŀƭƭ ǿŜǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ǾŜǊȅ ƛƳǇǊŜǎǎŜŘ 
ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŘƛƴƴŜǊǎΣ ǎƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ aǊ [ŀǿŜǎΗ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


